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Happy New Year! I hope this year brings joy to all. We have lots in store this month. We will 

have a few science experiments to learn about arctic animals and how they survive in 

freezing cold weather. We have some great projects coming up as well as some of my 

personal favorite books. I can’t wait to learn with you!  

 

GNS is hosting our Annual MLK Day bowling event at Oakwood Lanes in Washington, NJ on 

1/20. The event will be 10am-12pm and open to all kids. More details to follow.  

 

I look forward to speaking with each of you at conferences on the 30th. Each student is 

doing so well and is such a pleasure to have in class. I can’t wait to tell you all sorts of good 

things about your child.  

  

Daily Reminders 

• Please have your child use the bathroom and wash hands each day before school. 

• A new year may mean new growth! You might want to double-check that the spare 

clothing we have at school is the correct size and that we have all that we might 

need for any accident. If you haven’t already done so, also check the season. You 

may have warm-weather clothing in there. (I know I did.)  

 

Snack 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  

Snack bags should be labeled. 

• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not 

pack any peanut or tree nut products. Thank you! 
 

Happy Learning! 

Mrs. Mariani & Mrs. Butler 
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